
 
 
Thank you for attending this evening’s public hearing regarding the proposed intersection improvement at S.R. 
55 and 73rd Avenue Merrillville, Lake County. Please submit comments by using the space provided below.  
INDOT appreciates your attendance and participation this evening. 
 
TODAY’S DATE:  Thursday, October 22, 2020 
 
Please submit comments by Friday, November 6th for inclusion into the project record: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
PRINTED NAME:________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SIGNATURE:____________________________________________________________________________ 


